Page 1 of 1

Veit and Company Inc, 14000 Veit Place, Rogers. MN represented by Nate
Iverson, Project Manager has submitted a revised request for a variance from
the sound level variance from the sound level limitations in Chapter 293.07 in
order to allow pile driving of beams for retaining wall shoring during building
excavation at 5th Street East and Broadway Street. The request is from 8:00 a
m to 5:00 p m between February 24, 2014 and March 28, 2014. The public
hearing is tentatively scheduled for January 2, 2014 at 5:30 p m in the City
Council Chambers. Contact Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis at 651.266.9137 or at
barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us with any comments or guestions,
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